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Subject Interfaith Center open.

The Interfaith Center is opening the Interfaith Chapel for personal
private prayer, reflection, and meditation on Thursday, September 13
from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. and Friday, September 14 from 9:00 a.m.
to 2:00 p.m. The Chapel is located in the Stony Brook Union Room 249
and is open to the entire University community. Prayer books, Bibles,
and other materials from different denominations will be available.

For further announcements about the tragedy of 9/11, please go to:
http://www.stonybrook.edu



